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NEXT MEETING—]UNE 24, AT JIM KEPHART’S SHOP
Jim’s address:
85 Hilliard St
Manchester, CT

JUNE MEETING DEMO “FINISHING YOUR WORK” BY ERIC HOLMQUIST

PRESIDENT’S NOTE

Our May meeting attempted something a little different. What it taught me in discussing design,
understanding the concepts of design don’t always tell me how I should feel/experience design. Thanks
Rick M. for the lesson on design, to the many members who brought pieces to discuss and to those who
shared their ideas and opinions.

In the meeting we also discussed ideas on demos from others and possibly a turn and learn session. Buster S.
and Jim K. have taken it upon themselves to brainstorm ideas discussed and get back to us with ideas other
than their own. We’re lucky to have to senior (not age) creative and skilled turners looking for ways to
mentor and help us grow our skills. I can’t wait for their first formal update!

Leadership team—nbe ready to roll up your sleeve again. From the little I've heard, Jim and Buster will need
our help. I'm counting on each of you to help. [ know you won't let me or the club down.

George Upton, CCW President

JUNE 29

Open Shop at Jim Kephart’s.....Please call Jim to confirm that you will attend......860-643-9431
AUGUST 16

CCW’s annual road trip to Bad Dog Burls in Belcherville, MA. If interested, signup at the next CCW
meeting. Car pools will be formed for this adventure.

More details at the next meeting or contact Butch Watson for more info (860-334-8284)

CCW DEMO June 14 “THE SECOND SATURDAY” EVENT of THE LEBANON HISTORICAL SOCIETY
CC woodturners provided four lathes and many pen kits for this event.
Starting at about 9:00 am, and with the assistance of five Central Connecticut Woodturners, many
of those attending turned ‘slimline’ pens. All lathes were constantly used until about 4:15 pm.
There were so many wanting to turn that a list was compiled to determine who would be next at a
lathe. In all, thirty five persons (women, men, girls and boys) turned pens.
The oohs and aahs from those who turned pens was gratifying for CC woodturners! We cannot
wait to again participate in an event of this type.
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PHOTOS OF CCW DEMO “SECOND SATURDAY”
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Student George with a student

Butch with a student
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Questions/Comments—]Joe Stajduhar, 11 Freedom Way Colchester, CT Phone 860-537-2800



